From:

Sent: 27 December 2018 10:56
To: ~WEB_Local Plan
Subject: PS29

Categories: Consulation response

Dear Stroud Council,

I am writing to express my concern at the proposed PS29 building in Uley valley. The
infrastructure does not support such an increase in the Dursley population and will only
place further stress on current services such as the G.P.s, schools and roads.

I am aware that the developers place no value on whether the infrastructure can support
any further house building and it is up to you as the local authority tasked with
sustaining population levels with adequate services to see that this plan is unworkable.

I am also alarmed at the environmental effects of losing more land on this side of Dursley
when other areas may be more suitable in terms of access to roads/railways such as the
current building site near Cam Railway Station.

I would be grateful if you would acknowledge this e-mail with a receipt.

Best wishes,



